
  Memo 

 

To: All Horizon staff and physicians   

From: David Arbeau, Director, Primary Health Care, Fredericton 

 Christie Ruff, Regional Manager Employee Wellness and Safety 

Date: Jan. 17, 2022 

Re: Pop-up Testing Clinics for Outbreak and Exposure, Asymptomatic Employees 

   

Reminder! COVID-19 testing is available to staff and physician on-site at three Horizon 

hospitals.  

 

Who is this for? 

Any employee from an exposure or outbreak unit requiring day 5 or 10 testing or 

asymptomatic staff who wish to be tested or are directed to be tested.  

Employees who are at home with symptoms, have positive POCT results or who are a 

close contact of a positive case should access testing through GNB’s online request form, 

from which they will be referred to their local COVID-19 assessment centre. These 

employees should NOT come into the facility to access testing. 

 

What do you need to bring? 

No appointment required. Please bring your Medicare card.  

When and where are these clinics? 

Fredericton Daily (including weekends), 

7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

CHAT Theatre, DECRH 

Saint John Monday to Friday, 

8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

5DS Classroom, SJRH  

Moncton Daily (including weekends), 

7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  

5400, TMH 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19/about-covid-19/testing-tracing.html

